07 May 2012

SECURITIES AND EXCHANGE COMMISSION
Attention: Director Justina F. Callangan

Corporate Finance Department

SEC Building, EDSA, Mandaluyong City

PHILIPPINE STOCK EXCHANGE, INC.
Attention: Ms. Janet A. Encarnacion
Head, Disclosure Department
3" Floor, Philippine Stock Exchange Plaza
Ayala Avenue, Makati City

Gentlemen;

This is to inform you that the Company will hold a briefing to discuss its 1 Quarter
Financial and Operating Results on May 16, 2012 at the Executive Lounge 17/F GMA
Network Center.

The presentation proper will start at 2:00 PM. For additional information and
confirmation of your attendance on the event, you may get in touch with our Senior
Specialist for Publicity, Ms. Hannah Dumaual at 982-7777 local 1110 or through
hjdumaual‘@gmanetwork.com

Thank you.

Very truly yours,

A

AYAHL ARI AUGUSTO P. CHIO
Vice President
Investor Relations and Compliance
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